
 

Circular no: BBPS/GAR/PC/481/2022-23                                                                                                                                                 
12th August 2022                                                                                                                                                            

Subject: Important information regarding 13, 15 and 16 August 2022. 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

ᆂWith reference to  Parents' Handbook, tomorrow (13.8.22) will be non working day  for all 
the students (holiday). 

 

ᆂThe timings for 15th August celebrations at school- 7.15 am to 8.45 am. 

 

ᆂTiming for students participating in NTPC program (song or dance ) : 7.30 am to 11.15 am. 

 

ᆂThe rangoli competition will now be conducted on 16.8.22. 

 

Regards 

Team BBPS Gadarwara  

 


